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Hello  

Happy Children’s Mental Heath Week! I hope 

you have managed to read Khalida’s 

Newsletter and had a little special time with 

the children this week in amongst the 

everything else you are juggling in your lives.  

 We are allowing ourselves to look 

forwards and planning for children all 

returning to school whenever that might be.  

We have decided to go ahead with our 

training day on the 22nd February and so 

there will be no remote learning and no 

provision in school. Staff will spend much of 

the day considering the curriculum and how 

we adapt it to ensure we cover as much as we 

can in the best way possible, when the 

children return to face to face teaching.  

 We are also planning World Book Day 

– see more information from Sarah and Pippa, 

here and below. And the Noses for Red Nose 

Day on the 19th March have been ordered.  

 As you may be aware, I, along with 

some parents, have been in conversation with 

the local authority about having some 

additional ‘Playspace’ on Chisenhale Road. In 

these unprecedented times, it is an 

opportunity to think creatively and try some 

different things. This is a temporary project 

to create a space for us and the local 

community to share, and we expect it to 

evolve over time. We are very excited about 

the opportunities it will bring for the 

children and expect the first stage of it to 

be in place by the time we get to full  

re-opening. You can find out more about the 

scheme here and contribute to the 

crowdfunding initiative if you would like:  
https://www.spacehive.com/chisenhalelearnplay

create The PTA has so far committed some 

labour and resources to the project, but not 

any money raised through school activities. 
Stay safe and best wishes, Sharon.  

 
We will be marking World Book Day online 

with some exciting book-based activities on 

Thursday 4th March.  

We would love to see you dressed up as your 

favourite book or book character in your live 

google meet on World Book Day.  

We have put together a few ideas for simple 

costumes below. The staff will also be  

sharing lots of ideas for quick and easy 

costume ideas over the next few  

days and weeks.  

 

 

 

Try the BBC Learning on the TV if you need a change.  

Jo Wicks is back three times a week – Monday, Wednesday and Friday – all the family can do it! 
 

Royal Academy Art Exhibition 
Hi Everyone,  
For all budding young artists who would 
like to get involved, there is an exciting 
opportunity to have your artwork selected 
by the Royal Academy. Full details can be 
found on the website here:  
 

https://youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/  
 

Make submissions via the school by sending 
in your photographed art alongside the 
signed permission form, a title and brief 
description of your artwork to 
info@chisenhale.towerhamlets.sch.uk .  
Each pupil can enter up to three separate 
artworks in any media or subject.  
Please see the website for everything else.  
Best of luck to you all!  
April 
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